
 

 

 
                    

Monday 28 November 2016 
 

WOODHALL SPA CHRISTMAS FAIR 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Our school has once again been invited by the Woodhall Spa Parish Council to participate in their 
Christmas Carol Service which forms part of the Woodhall Spa Christmas Fair on Friday 9 
December. Your child has expressed a preference to be in our school Christmas choir and to sing at 
the service which will take place at about 6.45pm in Royal Square. Rehearsals are taking place in 
school currently. 
 
If your child is able to attend, please bring him/her to Just Desserts at 6.20pm to join the procession 
which leaves there at 6.30pm. We will process down to Royal Square where the carol service will 
take place at 6.45pm. Please note, you will remain responsible for your child throughout the event. 
 
Please confirm that your child is able to attend by signing the permission slip below and return to 
school by Friday 2 December. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

KIRKBY ON BAIN CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Woodhall Spa Christmas Fair – Friday 9 December 2016 

Please return by Friday 2 December 
 
 
I consent to my child ………………………………………………. taking part in the Woodhall Spa Carol Service on Friday 
9 December and understand that I will be responsible for my child for the duration of the event. 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………….      Date……………………………………………………….. 
 


